
June 10, 2019 
 
 

Joint Committee on Ways and Means 
Subcommittee on Transportation and Economic Development 
Co-Chair, Sen. James Manning, Jr. 
Co-Chair, Rep. David Gomberg 
Member, Sen. Jeff Golden 
Member, Sen. Bill Hansell 
Member, Rep. Paul Evans 
Member, Rep. Gary Leif 
Member, Rep. Bill Post 
Member, Rep. Rachel Prusak 
900 Court St. NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
Dear Co-Chair Manning, Co-Chair, Gomberg and the Members of the Subcommittee on 
Transportation and Economic Development: 
 
This letter is to let you know that we, a coalition of Indivisible groups across Oregon, support HB 
2015, the bill that would guarantee Drivers’ Licenses for All. We ask that you help get this bill 
passed out of committee and into law before the end of the legislative session. 
 
We believe that this bill is essential to the safety of all Oregonians. 

Allowing undocumented immigrants the ability to obtain driver’s licenses or ID cards in Oregon 
would make Oregon’s roads safer. It would also improve the lives and livelihoods of these 
immigrants since driving is often required to get and hold jobs, attend school and shop, 
especially in the state’s rural areas. 

We ask that you support HB 2015 and get it to the Governor’s desk for signature before the end 
of the legislative session. 

Sincerely, 

The following members of the Consolidated Indivisible Oregon Network 

      

 
 

 

 

  

 

 
The Consolidated Indivisible Oregon Network represents thousands of Oregon voters across 
the state and is dedicated to making our state a safer, healthier and environmentally supportive 
place to live. Contact us at mary.d.chaffin@gmail.com  
 


